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I support vote in person on Election Day. Under the current system we have achieved 

voter apathy. Vote in person on election day supports educated voters who are 

genuinely engaged in our system of government, and eliminates potentials for 

fraudulent voting. Under our current system voters are not trusting the outcome of 

their votes. We need to build back the trust in our voting system, which will be done 

by in person voting. I strongly encourage the legislature to make in-person day of 

election the standard voting method in Oregon     


